
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/05/2020 07:23:59 PM

To:  DAVID TRAINER <david@trainer251.com>

Subject:  Re: OPPOSED
 

Hi David,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project.

Let me know if you have any questions.

On Wed, Aug 5, 2020 at 6:35 PM DAVID TRAINER <david@trainer251.com> wrote:
Dear Ms. Nguyen,
        I am OPPOSED to the Hollywood Center project, preciously known as the Millennium Project. Every step of the way, in
the face of seismic studies, CALTRANS reports, vast community opposition, this project has been rammed through by politicians
and developers to their mutual benefit. We now know that the development process in Los Angeles is deeply corrupt. Add this as
one more reason to scrap this project, go back to square one, and develop a clean, well-vetted alternative. This project will be a
blight on Hollywood and neighboring communities for decades to come. STOP IT.
                                                                                                        David Trainer
                                                                                                        Hancock Park

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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